
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

20th February 2024 
 

Gulliver’s World Trip  – Year 2 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to share details of the annual overnight residential for our Year 2 children which has 
been arranged for Thursday 20th June 2024. All three classes will attend the centre on this day 
and stay for one night returning to school the next day in time for the end of school day.  
 
The cost of this visit will be £92.00 for each child, this includes a 1-night stay, breakfast, lunch on both 
days, evening meal, activities led by Gulliver’s World staff and entrance into the theme park for the 
children to enjoy some time on the rides with friends. The activities children will participate in are fun 
and engaging sessions which link closely to the Year 2 curriculum. This includes a plant and wildlife 
hunt around the park, a scooter safari, discovering what the site was like when it was RAF Burtonwood 
and many more interactive, team-building and problem-solving activities and a night-time disco. 
Please note that in order to keep the cost as low as possible, we ask that parents drop off and collect 
directly at Gulliver’s World.  
 
To secure a place for your child, please complete the return slip below and send it back to school by 
Monday 25th March 2024 and pay a non-returnable deposit of £10.00.  This is non-negotiable and 
we cannot accept any slip after this date. By returning the slip and deposit, you are committing to 
accepting a place for your child and making full payment by Friday 7th June 2024. Payments can 
be made online via Parent Mail. 
 
This residential is classed as an optional extra, part of which is outside of school hours; therefore, 
school will require full payment for this trip.  Please complete the return slip below and send it back 
to school if you wish your child to take part on this visit. Please remember that forms will not be taken 
after Monday 25th March 2024. This is without exception.  
 
Full Terms and Conditions for the payments of educational visits can be found on the school website. 
https://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/about-us/school-policies 
Parent consent for a visit must be received in school before the deadline for any educational visits 
and residentials. For the purposes of effective planning, any late submissions cannot be 
considered after the deadline stated. 
 
If your child requires any medication whilst on the trip, please complete our ‘Administered Medication 
Form’ which is available from the school office and will need to be handed to the class teacher 14 
days prior to the trip. You will be invited into school on Wednesday 22nd May for a meeting where we 
will share further information and final details of the trip. We will send a letter to communicate further 
details about this. We want as many of our children to attend the trip as possible. If your child has any 
questions or concerns about attending, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher 
directly so that we can support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Garty 
Year 2 Year Group Lead   



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I would like my child _________________________________________________ in class ______  
to take part in the visit to Gulliver’s World on Thursday 20th June 2024. I agree to pay a £10.00 non-
returnable deposit to secure a place. I understand that this is a commitment to pay for the 
residential in full by Friday 7th June and I agree to the terms and conditions for Educational Visits at 
Chapelford Village Primary School. 
 
 
 
Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


